
 

 

 

This Week 
English: The children learnt to write a persuasive letter using the text ‘The 
Day the Crayons Quit’ for inspiration.  They wrote to blue crayon using 
flattery, opinion, hyperbole, rhetorical questions and emotive language.   

Maths: The children completed activities about 2d shapes, looking at the 
properties, horizontal, vertical, parallel and perpendicular lines.  They started 
looking at lines of symmetry, angles and perimeter. 

 

RE: This week the children learnt about the Easter Story and 
used pictures to retell the story in their own words.  

 
After Easter Holidays 
Science: We will be learning about fossils and making our own 
fossils. 

 

English: The children will start to learn about writing stories 
with a quest using the story ‘Lady Astrid’s Quest’ for 
inspiration. 

 

Maths: The children will start to look at 3d shapes.  
 

Homework 
Spellings: Children have been given a list of spellings according to their 
learning needs to practise at home for a spelling test on Wednesday after 
Easter. 
Maths: Children are to make different 2d shapes using the triangles provided. 
English: Children are to write a persuasive letter to a crayon of their choice 
 Topic:  The children are to find out as much as they 

can about earthquakes as part of our new topic 
‘Tremors’.  

 
Notices 
Have a fantastic Easter break.  Come back refreshed 
and ready for some more fun learning. 
Remember we come back to school on Monday 16th 
April. 

 
 
Have an enjoyable Easter Holiday!  Don’t eat too many eggs!! 
 
Mrs Hassett, Miss Hall, Mrs Mallard-Shaw and Miss Hanton 
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